

Bison Daily News March 28, 2024 - Day 5

Honour Roll certificates will be delivered the next day 1, after Easter break!

Calling all grade 7 and 8 girls! GIRLS' NIGHT IN AT BHS! Please bring in your registrations to the Cycle one office! It's going to be a great event!

The Multi-cultural Fair Needs YOU! We only have a few countries represented so far and we would love your help to plan and run the fair. If you have an idea for the fair, would like to contribute food, games or information about another culture, please see Mme Mercier in room A308 or Ms. Pat. Our next EDDI meeting is Wednesday April 3rd. (Please read until April 3)

French conversational skills: If you would like to practice speaking French, please come to the conference room in the library during lunch on Thursday March 28th. (Please read until Thursday March 28)

Volunteer West Island Challenge: For all those who have booklets, please finish filling them out this weekend and please write your impact statements. Please bring your booklets to Ms. Pat's office by Friday April 5th.(Please read until April 5)

<u>SPORTS</u>

It's that time of year again... Outdoor Track and field is ready to start. Sign up outside the A-Gym. EVERYONE IS WELCOME! Practices will start after the Easter Break. More information to follow.

Field Lacrosse: Practice this week is Thursday in the F gym from 3:45-5:00, full equipment is mandatory. See Mr. Legault in person if you cannot attend. (Please read until Thursday March 28)



Please note that the Bison News is available on the BHS website, through your homeroom teacher on Google, and on YouTube.